
Discernment Team status 

As the discernment process continues … Keep Praying and Thinking  

Thank you to all who participated in the New Beginnings House Meetings. Your commitment shows your 

care for our Community of faith and God’s mission for us. As we consider our future story, your ongoing 

prayer and input are needed.  

Two groups met in person and two groups met over zoom. The conversations were good. We considered 

our Why? and God’s mission for us for the present and the into the future. We have considered our 

present reality and a look at our community context.  

The discernment leadership team will present a report of our conversations together on Sunday, March 

17 following the morning worship service. We will eat together and talk together about this report. 

Please join us as we hear the summary of our time shared together.  

After the report is given to the congregation, we will begin to craft a plan for next steps. 


